A brief history of the Carroll & Cornell
Cornell #9, L-12-29N-12W

The well was drilled on Federal land between December
19, 1946 and April 27, 1948 and has never produced. It
was drilled to 4240' in the Point Lookout and is not
cemented from the bottom of the Pictured Cliffs about
(2000') to surface. There are several domestic water
wells within a radius of 2 miles, which contain gas and
are unusable. I believe the Cornell #9 has a casing
failure and is causing or contributing to the problem.



